
Report – Workshop on NIRF held on 06-01-2024 

On January 06, 2024, Pt. NRS Government College, Rohtak, hosted a workshop on the 
National Institutional Ranking Framework (NIRF) organized by NEP-NIRF Commiitee, aimed 
at familiarizing faculty members with the intricacies of the ranking system and fostering a 
culture of excellence in higher education. The workshop provided valuable insights into the 
parameters, methodologies, and best practices associated with NIRF rankings, empowering 
participants to enhance institutional performance and visibility on a national platform. 

The workshop commenced with an opening ceremony presided over by Dr. Lokesh Balhara, 
Principal of Pt. NRS Government College. In his inaugural address, Dr. Balhara underscored 
the significance of NIRF rankings in benchmarking academic excellence and fostering 
continuous improvement in higher education institutions. He emphasized the college's 
commitment to quality enhancement and urged participants to actively engage in the workshop 
proceedings. 

Following the opening ceremony, Dr. Amit Sehgal, Associate Professor in the Department of 
Mathematics and Convener of the NEP-NIRF Committee, delivered a comprehensive lecture 
on the NIRF framework. Dr. Sehgal elucidated the various parameters evaluated under NIRF, 
including Teaching, Learning, and Resources (TLR), Research and Professional Practice (RP), 
Graduation Outcomes (GO), Outreach and Inclusivity (OI), and Perception. He highlighted the 
importance of data accuracy, transparency, and strategic planning in optimizing institutional 
performance across these parameters. 

Throughout the workshop, other esteemed members of the NEP-NIRF Committee, including 
Ms. Ankita Sharma, Dr. Ekta Sharma, Dr. Deepak Vats, Dr. Harsh Nandal, and Dr. Vineeta 
Kaushik, facilitated discussions on specific aspects of NIRF rankings. Participants engaged in 
constructive dialogues, sharing best practices, challenges, and innovative approaches to 
addressing the criteria outlined by NIRF. 

The workshop on NIRF at Pt. NRS Government College proved to be a valuable platform for 
faculty members to gain insights into the intricacies of the ranking framework and explore 
strategies for institutional improvement. The active participation and engagement of 
participants underscored the college's commitment to excellence and continuous enhancement 
in higher education delivery. 





 

 

 


